
 
 
 
World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001     
office@grangeparkprimary.org • www.grangeparkprimary.org 
Headteacher: Tijen Hassan 
 
 
 
Wednesday 14 May 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Across the Summer term, the children will be focusing on the topic of Living and growing. In this 
topic we will also be looking at the prehistoric world and the fascinating life of Mary Anning, who’s 
most famous discovery was of the complete skeleton of the plesiosaurus.  We have invited a Life Long 
Ago workshop to visit our children on Friday 18 July 2025. The voluntary contribution for the 
workshop is £8.50 per child. In the unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered by contributions, 
the workshop will be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium the school can support you.  
Payments to be paid via Arbor > Trips > Life Long Ago Workshop by Friday 27th June  at the latest. 

 
 
The  Life Long Ago fossil dig school workshop brings 
prehistoric life to your school. In the large sandboxes, the 
children locate and identify fossils from some of the most 
iconic dinosaurs of the past. Tyrannosaurus Rex, 
Stegosaurus, Triceratops and a few other surprises are all 
thrown in. The children will learn when each dinosaur 
lived, where they came from, what they ate and much 
more. 

We may even get a special visitor during the session! 

 
 
 

 
 
Kind Regards 
 
The Reception Team 
 

 


